
NOTICE OF CANCELATION OF REGULAR COMMISSION MEETING 

 AND 

RULE HEARING 

 

The Commission of Public Records regular meeting and rule hearing previously scheduled to 

take place virtually, via Zoom, for Tuesday, August 30, 2022, at 10:00 A.M. has been canceled. 

The meeting and rule hearing will be rescheduled to a future date as appropriate.  

 


